
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

www.NFLroads.com | @MyFDOT_NEFL| facebook.com/MyFDOTNEFL 

 

September 19, 2017 Debbie Delgado, 904-831-FDOT(3368) 

 Debbie.delgado@dot.state.fl.us    

 

 

A1A traffic signal upgrades from PGA Tour Boulevard to Ponte 

Vedra Lakes Boulevard starting soon 

Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida – Five intersections along three miles of State Road A1A from 

PGA Tour Boulevard to Ponte Vedra Lakes Boulevard will undergo traffic signal and crosswalk 

improvements starting this week.  

Intersection improvements at State Road A1A and Country Club Boulevard/PGA Tour 

Boulevard, L’Atrium Circle, Executive Way, Marlin Avenue and Ponte Vedra Lakes Boulevard 

include the installation of upgraded traffic signals and new mast arms, countdown pedestrian 

timers and enhanced crosswalk striping.  

Crews will begin mobilizing by Friday. Construction will occur weekdays with some occasional 

weekend work, as needed. No lane closures are allowed during peak driving times or on holidays 

or special events. 

Florida Safety Contractors, Inc. of Thonotosassa, Florida is the contractor for FDOT’s $1.6 

million project. It is scheduled for completion, weather or possible unforeseen circumstances 

permitting, in spring 2018.                                  
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